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CROSS TIMBERS WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 

April 11, 2022 

Public Utilities Commission of Texas 
Attention: Filing Clerk 
1701 N. Congress Avenue 
PO Box 13326 
Austin, TX 78711-3326 

RE: Docket No. 53331 

Stonebridge Water Supply Corporation has no customer deposits. When the members began the 
Corporation in 1991, members were only required to pay for a water meter. No deposits were required. 
The Articles of Incorporation and By-Laws do not provide for a deposit to be held by the Corporation. 
Financial records show no deposit liability from the members. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jackson Wolf 
General Manager 

2032 E Hickory Hill Road, Argyle, TX 76226-3125 TEL (940) 584-0780 FAX (940) 584-0781 



CROSS TIMBERS WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 

April 11, 2022 

Public Utilities Commission of Texas 
Attention: Filing Clerk 
1701 N. Congress Avenue 
PO Box 13326 
Austin, TX 78711-3326 

RE: Docket No. 53331 

The latest Public Water Supply Comprehensive Compliance Investigation for Stonebridge Water Supply 
Corporation was completed on June 1, 2020. The attached letter from the Texas Commission on 
Environmental Quality, dated June 22,2020, is attached for your files. 

Sincerely yours, 92>n-- r"i Jackson Wolf 
General Manager 

2032 E Hickory Hill Road, Argyle, TX 76226-3125 TEL (940) 584-0780 FAX (940) 584-0781 



Jon Niermann, Chairman 
Emily Lindley, CommBsioner 
Bobby Janecka , Commissioner 

Toby Baker , Executive Director 

TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
Protectin.g Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

June 22,2020 

Mr. Jim Funnell 
President 
Stonebridge Water Supply Corporation (WSC) 
PO Box 246 
Argyle, Texas 76226-0246 

Re: Public Water Supply Comprehensive Compliance Investigation at: 
Stonebridge WSC, E Side of Stonebridge Rd Between 13009 & 130025, Argyle, Denton County, 
Texas 
RN 101198869, PWS ID No. 061008.3, Investigation No. 1653060 

Dear Mr. Funnel.1: 

On June 1. 2020, Ms. .Melody Yang of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) 
Dallas/Fort Worth (D/FW) Regional Office conducted an investigation of the above-referenced. 
facility to evaluate compliance with applicable requirements for public water supply systems. 
No violations are being alleged as a result of the investigation. 

The TCEQ appreciates your assistance in this matter and your compliance efforts to ensure 
protectj.on of the State's environment. If you or members of your staff have ally questions 
regarding these matters, please feel free to contact Ms. Yang in the D/FW Regional Office at 
(817) 588-5913. 

Sincerely, 

Cry:. 
Work Leader, Public Water Supply Program 
D/FW Regional Office 

;tal Watkins 

CW/my 

cc: ~Ms. Eva Lane, 13039 Gold Hill Road, Argyle, TX 76226-6368 
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